
 

OKLAHOMA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

 

I-20-R2 

 

 

Adoption Date: July 1, 2016 

 

Revision Date(s): 

 

Page 1 of 2 

 

  

OKCPS Valedictorian, Salutatorian and Honor Graduate  

Regulation 
 

Valedictorian:  

Cumulative GPA through the first semester of a student’s senior year will be used to 

determine the valedictorian.  The graduating senior with the highest weighted GPA 

will be recognized as a valedictorian. In addition, the following requirement must also 

be met:  

 The valedictorian must successfully complete English, Mathematics, 
Science, and Social Studies each year of high school for a minimum of 4 
years in each subject area.  

 The valedictorian must successfully pass all seven Oklahoma End of 
Instruction Exams.  Alternate exams can be substituted in order to meet 
this requirement.   

 The valedictorian must be a good steward of the community by 
volunteering 100 hours of community service by February 1st of a student’s 
senior year.  

 The valedictorian must have completed their junior and senior year at an 
Oklahoma City Public High School.    

 

Salutatorian:  

Cumulative GPA through the first semester of a student’s senior year will be used to 

determine the salutatorian.  The graduating senior with the second highest weighted 

GPA will be recognized as a salutatorian. In addition, the following requirement must 

also be met:  

 The salutatorian must successfully complete English, Mathematics, Science, 
and Social Studies each year of high school for a minimum of 4 years in 
each subject area.  

 The salutatorian must successfully pass all seven Oklahoma End of 
Instruction Exams.  Alternate exams can be substituted in order to meet 
this requirement.   

 The salutatorian must be a good steward of the community by volunteering 
100 hours of community service by February 1st of a student’s senior year. 

 The salutatorian must have completed their junior and senior year at an 
Oklahoma City Public High School.    
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Honor Graduate:  

Cumulative GPA through the first semester of a student’s senior year will be used to 

determine honor graduates.  The graduating seniors with a minimum of a 4.0 weighted 

GPA will be recognized as an honor graduate. In addition, the following requirement 

must also be met:  

 The honor graduate must successfully complete English, Mathematics, 
Science, and Social Studies each year of high school for a minimum of 4 
years in each subject area.  

 The honor graduate must successfully pass all seven Oklahoma End of 
Instruction Exams.  Alternate exams can be substituted in order to meet 
this requirement.   

 The honor graduate must be a good steward of the community by 
volunteering 100 hours of community service by February 1st of a student’s 
senior year.  

 

*This policy will go into effect with the graduating class of 2020. 


